
 
 
 
  
 

  

Wednesday 13th March 2024  

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

We have arranged for an end of year visit for all Years 5 and 6 pupils to the Heights of Abraham on Friday 

19th July 2024.   

 

The Heights of Abraham is a 60-acre Georgian hilltop estate, first opened in 1787. Located on the edge of 

the Peak District in Matlock Bath and accessed by an exciting flight in a cable car, with two underground 

cavern tours, exhibitions, adventure play and stunning views, the Heights is a fun-filled educational day 

out!  Further details can be found on their website https://www.heightsofabraham.com/  

 

We shall be leaving school promptly at 9.00am and returning at approximately 3:00pm.   

 

The total cost for the visit is £25.00 per child, this includes entrance and transport costs.   

 

The visit is open to all pupils in Years 5 and 6, but the school reserves the right to refuse participation to 

any pupil whose behaviour in school is judged unacceptable.   

 

To safeguard your child’s place on this visit, your non-refundable payment must be received no later 

than Friday 7th June.   

 

Please note that if your child does not wish to partake in this visit, they will be expected to attend school 

as per normal. 

 

Pupils will be in small-supervised groups with a member of staff and will require a packed lunch and snack 

for the day; however nuts, glass/metal bottles and fizzy drinks are not permitted.  If your child receives 

free school meals and would like a school packed lunch provided by the school, please ask your child to 

inform the school kitchen, by Monday 8th July 2024.  

 

Please refer to our Terms and Conditions for School Visits by visiting our website: 

https://www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk/parents---carers/terms-and-conditions-for-school-visits 

By signing up to this visit, you are agreeing to the terms outlined. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A Grattage  

Headteacher 

 

https://www.heightsofabraham.com/
https://www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk/parents---carers/terms-and-conditions-for-school-visits

